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18 September 2023 

 

Jack Turner  

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 

Resource Assessments 

Department of Planning and Environment  

6 Stewart Avenue 

Newcastle NSW 2300 

 

Dear Sir 

Rasp Mine MOD 11 - Ventilation Intake and Underground Exploration 

Reference is made to the abovementioned matter. 

Council acknowledges the proposed modification application for the Rasp 

Lead/Zinc/Silver Project (MOD 11 – Ventilation Intake and Underground Exploration). 

Council notes that the modification essentially relates to: 

BHOP seeking to extend mining development activities into the northern section of CML7 

(Main Lode Blocks 13, 14 and 15). In order to develop the new mining blocks, BHOP must 

also install a new ventilation intake to provide suitable ventilation to workers in the 

northern areas of the mine. The proposed modification will not change the approved 

extraction rate, processing rate or other operating functions. 

Council wishes to advise that it understands the need for the modification and proposed 

works, and does not have any objection to proposed MOD 11. 

For any further queries, please contact the undersigned on telephone 08 8080 3313. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

TRACEY STEPHENS 

TOWN PLANNER 


